

July 17, 2015

Mrs. Dorothy Graham The Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland CA 94609

Dear Dorothy,

Thank you most sincerely for the generous \$17,550 contribution you presented to North Shore Animal League America on June 24<sup>th</sup>. We are so pleased that you, your son, and grandson had time for a visit to our campus to see our work and facilities first-hand. The Graham family name is noted in important areas of care and I hope you were all proud to see your name. Your vision and commitment to our cause helps in immeasurable ways!

Per our discussion we will allocate the funds according to the following breakdown: \$10,000 for Bianca's Furry Friends Feline Adoption Center \$5,000 for Special Recovery Center \$2,550 for Olga Graham Fund

I will keep you informed on the expenditures from the Fund. As you know, we added a new poster about the Fund in your mother's memory which helps senior citizens who adopted older dogs and cats care for the pets. I will also apprise you on our progress with the Special Recovery Center. Your contributions are vastly important to us.

We are honored to count you among our friends and value your confidence in our abilities and dedication to saving the lives of cats and dogs. Together, we can help get homeless pets adopted to loving homes.

Sincerely,

Diana Zaferiou

Diana

Vice President, Event Promotion and Corporate and Foundation Giving